
 
 
 

AUGUST  7, 2018 
RECENT EVENTS 
 

 Reptile Man visits during the Summer Reading Fun Show Finale;  over 300 attended 

 OMSI Summer Science Classes were held with 240 kids 

 Over 2,300 kids and teens have signed up for the Summer Reading Program 

 New English Conversation group started meeting weekly in late June 

 Library Grand Re-Opening Event held on July 20th  

 July circulation of materials up 5% from last year 
 
 
  

SMILE! 
 
Reptile Man at Murase Plaza Park, Thursday, October 25  
Summer Reading Program  
 

           
 
 
 

UPCOMING 
 

 Teen robotics club presenting three drop in demonstrations on Children’s Room patio in August 

 Fall youth programs start the week of September 10-14  (9 events that week) 

 New children’s program starts in September:   “Read to the Bunny!” 

 First Friday Films and BookNotes return 

 Saturday, October 27 - Wilsonville Public Library Foundation – A Toast to Imagination  

 Saturday, October 13 – Photo Roundup with the Wilsonville Boones Ferry Historical Society 


